@

s Dep-::rtmgnr 800 Independence Ave., SW.
of Transpartation ; Washingtor, DC 20581

Federal Aviation
Administration

SEP 12 2006

Mr. Andy Leimer

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Dear Mr. Leimer:

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Office of ATC Spectrum Engineering Services
has reviewed the Rockwell Collins application for Certification of the HST-2120
Aeronautical Satellite Communications Transceiver, Federal Communications Commission
ID number AJK8222233. The technical data for this equipment is consistent with the
spectrum requirements for this system and the FAA has no objection to the certification of
this device as requested by Rockwell Collins.

If you require any additional information, please contact Mr. Robert Frazier, Manager,
Spectrum Planning and International Office, at (202) 267-9722.

Sincerely,

Oscar Alvarez 1?‘-4;/
Action Director, ATC Spectrum

Engineering Services

ce:
Rockwell Collins

Attn: Mr. John (nifft

Washington Office

1300 Wilson Boulevard, Suite 200
Arlington, VA 22209



